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Dear Sir/Madam 

  

Thank you for consulting Cambridge City Council and South Cambridgeshire District Council. 

We do not consider that the East Cambridgeshire Local Plan Single Issue Review Proposed 

Submission Stage Version has any implications for Greater Cambridge, and as such will not be 

making any comments to this consultation. 

  

Regards 

  

Stuart 

  

Stuart Morris | Principal Planning Policy Officer 
 

 

t: 07514 925 287 | e:   
https://www.scambs.gov.uk/planning/ 
https://www.cambridge.gov.uk/planning  

Greater Cambridge Shared Planning: a strategic partnership between Cambridge City and South Cambridgeshire District Council s 
  
Want to work in one of the most exciting and dynamic areas in the Country? Join us here at the Greater 
Cambridge Shared Planning Service  
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